

Acting Principal: Ms Sally Brian

Mulberry UTC 64 Parnell Road London E3 2RU 020 3137 7024 info@mulberryutc.org www.mulberryutc.org

Monday 10th October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 12 Parent/Carer Information Evening

It has been a very positive start to the new academic year, and already our Year 12 students have shown that they are focused and committed to a successful year ahead.

This letter is to warmly invite you to our Parents/Carers Information Evening which will take place on Thursday 13th October from 4:30-5:30pm. This will involve a brief outline of our expectations for students regarding attendance, professional conduct and academic progress, as well as a chance to further hear about the full breadth of our curriculum offer and pastoral support available. This will also provide an opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the year ahead.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Ms R King

Acting Vice Principal













